
Good morning, Minnetonka schools families,

I know you have all been deeply concerned about the increasing incidence of the
Coronavirus COVID-19 and its potential impact on your family.

Just moments ago, Governor Walz announced that he is closing all Minnesota public
schools by Wednesday, March 18.

However, Minnetonka is closing immediately, and we will announce the start of online
learning by tomorrow.  It will not start before Wednesday.  All schools are closed as of
today.  Additional information will be provided daily.

The Governor also expects the District to continue providing child care for the children
whose parents are in health care and law enforcement.  Details will be announced this
afternoon. 

  We all need to support each other during these times.  I hope your families remain safe. 
Thank you.

Dennis Peterson
Superintendent of Schools

5621 County Road 101
Minnetonka, MN 55345

952-401-5000
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